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Our ref: AKA/kas/6thForm/Correspondence/2024-25/Rugby 

 

6th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Sixth Form Boys 1st XV Rugby National Bowl Final - Wednesday 12th March 2025 

 

As you will know Hayes School compete in a range of sports at a regional and national level, and you 

may have heard of the recent success of our 1st XV Boys Rugby team who secured a place in the 

National Bowl Final having won an away game in Dorset last week.  

 

This is the first time in our history that a Hayes Sixth Form sport team has made the final of a 

national competition and I am sure you will join me in wishing the team the best of luck in the final 

next week.  

 

I am aware that a number of our sixth form students will want to attend the game, and will want to 

support their peers in this endeavour. Therefore I want to offer the option to the sixth form 

student body to attend the game, details of which can be found below:  

 

Venue: Ealing Trail Finders Rugby Club, Vallis Way, W130DD 

 

Kick off time: 12:00pm 

 

The nearest tube station is Castle Barr Park, or there are regular busses from Ealing Broadway.  

If your child wishes to go to the final, please can I ask that you complete this short MS Form giving 

your permission for them to be in attendance and that you authorise them to make their own way to 

and from the event: https://forms.office.com/e/nizVWYWH5M. Sixth Form students will need arrange 

their own travel to and from the venue and will be met and dismissed from the game by myself and 

members of the sixth form team. 

 

Please note – if your child is a member of the match day squad there is no need to complete the 

form.  

 

If your child does not wish to attend, they should attend school as normal and attend all lesson on 

the day.  

 

Please be aware that as a result we expect students to be either in school or at the game, 

therefore if students have stated they will attend and do not come to the game, sanctions will 

be put in place for truancy.  
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Cont/d…2 

 

Whist I know that the game will be exciting and emotive for all involved, I want to remind the 

students attending that they are representing Hayes at a national final, which will be live streamed. 

To this end I expect our students to support the team in a good natured way and adhere to the 

following:  

 

- No consumption of alcohol as this is a school sanctioned event – even if they are aged 18.  

- No vaping or smoking 

- Hold the same standard of behaviour as would be expected in school 

- Respect the opposition players, supporters and families at all times.  

- Be humble and gracious regardless of the outcome of the game.  

- Wear their Hayes School lanyard at all times during the event 

Student’s dress code for the day should be smart but comfortable, and therefore may not be in full 

alignment with the Sixth Form Dress Code policy, but should be suitable for a school based activity.  

Thank you for your support, fingers crossed that our 1st XV bring home the National Bowl trophy.  

 

Kind regards 

Mr A Allred 

Assistant Headteacher: Sixth Form 

 

 

 

 

 


